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January 10, 2018 
 
TO: SIR State Bowling Committee Members 

SIR Tournament Directors 
Area Bowling Chairmen 
Branch Bowling Chairman & Invited Guests 
 

SUBJECT: State Bowling Committee Meeting 
February 6, 2018 
 
Pursuant to the old SIR State Bowling Committee By-Laws, the SIR State mandated 
semi-annual meeting of the SIR State Bowling Committee, Tournament Managers, and 
area Bowling representatives will be held on Tuesday, February 6, 2018, at the 
Sacramento Elks Lodge #6 (6446 Riverside Blvd. Florin Rd exit off of Interstate 5). The 
meeting will start promptly at 10:00 AM.  See attached map and directions 
   
Since our last August meeting, the Executive Committee has reviewed and updated 
items that were omitted from the previous version(s) and will be ready to present both 
revised Bowling Committee By-Laws and Tournament Manager Guidelines, and want to 
make sure everyone is familiar with the changes.  Tournament Managers or 
representatives need to attend the February meeting to be appraised of these many 
changes and time saving Templates developed for your tournament. The changes will 
affect most everyone in a positive way.  One other item that will be discussed is a 
possible change the By-Laws requiring us to meet twice a year.  Perhaps we need only 
meet once a year in February or at some other date. 
 
To save printing costs minutes of the August 8, 2017 Committee Meeting are attached 
and posted on the Sir Bowling web site. Copies will also be available at the meeting   
Please bring your copy in the interest of saving paper.  

 
The Committee treasury will provide lunch.  Any “liquid refreshments” other than coffee 
will be the responsibility of each individual. Let's all plan to attend so that we can have a 
very productive and informative meeting in support of our SIR Bowling activities.   
Please let Sir Russ Salazar know if you are coming so we can better plan for lunch;  
rcsalazar@aol.com or call him at 530-644-3809.   
 
Copies of the revised By-Laws and Tournament Manager Guidelines will be sent to you 
for review prior to the February 6 meeting.  These will also be posted on our web site. 
 
Respectfully, 
Sir Jerry Sabo, Chairman    
36647 Montecito Drive      
Fremont, CA. 36-2615     
E-mail: jlsabo3@comcast.net  
Phone 510-790-3135             
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Sir Tim Hall, Secretary 
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